
 

 
The Piggott Church of England School is a company limited by guarantee 

Registered in England and Wales, registration number 7682284 
The Piggott Church of England School is an exempt charity. 

 

THE PIGGOTT SCHOOL 
A Church of England Academy 
 

Head Teacher Mr D J Gray MA, NPQH 
 

 

 

 

 

Twyford Road, Wargrave, Berkshire RG10 8DS 
Telephone 0118 940 2357 

Facsimile 0118 940 4892 
office@piggott.wokingham.sch.uk 

www.piggott.wokingham.sch.uk 

 

January 2019 

 

 

 

Dear Parent / Carer                 

 

I have written to your son / daughter to invite them to the GCSE certificates presentation evening 

set for Thursday 17th January 2019.  The evening, to take place in the Library from 6:30pm, is in 

recognition of the students’ hard work and achievements in their GCSE examinations. It is the 

perfect environment in which to receive their valuable, hard-earned certificates, which they will 

need to present as part of any future higher education and employment applications.  I shall be 

delighted on the night to introduce as our guest speaker Dr Stephanie Hare 

(https://www.harebrain.co/). 

 

I have asked your son / daughter to kindly confirm their attendance by emailing an RSVP before 

Tuesday 15th January 2019, with the number of seats required, to exams@piggottschool.org, with 

‘GCSE Cert Eve RSVP’ and their name in the subject title. Regrettably, due to space restrictions, 

places are limited to two per family (student + 2 guests). 

 

I look forward to welcoming you to the celebration event. 

 

Yours sincerely 

 

 

 
 

Mr T Griffith 

Deputy Headteacher 
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